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October 10, 2017

To: Honorable Members, Senate Committee on Revenue, Financial Institutions and Rural Issues
From: Sarah Wainscott, Vice President - Government Affairs
Re:  Nomination of Colleen Woggon to the Credit Union Review Board

The Wisconsin Credit Union League, the trade association for Wisconsin’s member-owned credit unions,
strongly supports the nomination and reappointment of Colleen Woggon, President of Oakdale Credit
Union, to serve on the Credit Union Review Board (CURB).

Currently serving as Chair of the CURB, Colleen has proven she has the knowledge, experience and
temperament to provide very valuable input to the Office of Credit Unions.

In addition to serving in many important roles within the industry, Colleen has successfully managed a
strong credit union and would be an asset and excellent advisor on the CURB.

Respectfully, Wisconsin’s credit unions ask that the Committee support the reappointment of this highly
qualified and thoughtful individual.

Please let me know if you need any additional information and thank you for your consideration.
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